Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Scott [SBittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 9:59 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Olympic Station in San Lorenzo
Mark:

| am going to go to the site area tomorrow (Saturday) and knock on doors regarding the water well survey. Hopefully by
doing it on a weekend, a lot of people will be home. I'll also follow up at the addresses where no one was home this
spring when we did the initial recon closer to the site.

Scott Bittinger



